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Via E-mail and Certified Mail, Article Number: 7013 0600 0002 0060 0182
June 10, 2016

Mr. Robert Powell, VP

Progress Rail Services Corporation
1600 Progress Drive

Albertville, Alabama 35950

SUBJECT: Notice of Award
Contract No.: FQ16119
Direct Fixation Rail Fasteners

Dear Mr. Powell:

As the duly designated Contracting Officer, I am empowered to enter into this contract on
behalf of the Authority and to take all actions and to exercise all authority within approved
funding limits permitted to a Contracting Officer under the contract. The Washington
Metropolitan Area Transit Authority (WMATA) hereby accepts your bid dated May 25,
2016. The Award consists of the Base Year in the total not to exceed amount of
$2,630,000.00 and Four (4) — One (1) Year Options to be exercised at the sole discretion
of the Authority.

This letter constitute Notice of Award of Contract to Progress Rail Services Corp., for
direct Fixation Fasteners in accordance with the Solicitation Number FQ16119/LP.

This is a Firm Fixed Price Contract. The performance period consists of One (1) Base
Year. A copy of the signed Solicitation, Offer, and Award Form, Schedule of Prices, and
the Contracting Officer’s Technical Representative (COTR) designation letter are provided
as attachments to this letter.

The DBE goal set forth in this Contract is 2%.

The work will be performed under the auspices of the Contracting Officer’s Technical
Representative (COTR), Mr. Kevin Greig. This designation will remain in effect for the
duration of the contract unless changed by written notice.

Please indicate your receipt of this Notice of Award in the space provided and return the
original and one signed copy. A fully executed copy of the contract will be returned to you
for your records.

Should you have any questions, please contact the Contract Administrator, Lydia Pepper
at 202-962-2128 or email at Ipepper@wmata.com.

Sincerely,
Kunj Behari

Contracting Officer
Office of Procurement and Materials



